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New Entrance to the Center for Advanced Pediatrics 
 
As part of the Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT) I-85 and North Druid Hills 
improvement project and in preparation for the Sept. 29 opening of Arthur M. Blank Hospital, a 
new traffic signal has been activated on North Druid Hills Road at the main entrance to our 
campus. 
 
When driving to appointments at the Center for Advanced Pediatrics, go to the new traffic light 
and turn into Children’s North Druid Hills campus. Follow the signs to the Center for Advanced 
Pediatrics. 
 
Note, Tullie Road no longer serves as an entrance to the Center for Advanced Pediatrics.  
 

 

Center for Advanced Pediatrics 

New entrance effective June 1, 2024 

https://i85-sr42-interchange-0016054-gdot.hub.arcgis.com/
https://i85-sr42-interchange-0016054-gdot.hub.arcgis.com/
http://www.choa.org/future

